
Good Afternoon Innovation Tech Families. 

  

As we begin the final countdown of this school year, I am very grateful to all of our families for their 

support, kindness and collaboration. I appreciate our families who worked with us to ensure student 

success. I am thankful for our students for following our school rules, listening to teachers, and putting in 

the work to succeed. I am grateful to the teachers who have worked diligently and endlessly to continue 

to provide our students with engaging learning opportunities. I am also so very thankful for our staff who 

have provided unending support to all of us. We are truly a community. Thank you to everyone who called 

or emailed me with your questions, concerns, ideas, thoughts and to say hi this year. It is through this 

ongoing and open communication that we will be able to continue working together for our students.   

  

Please review the information below regarding finals, laptop collection, Graduation, and Summer School. 

  

Spirit Week - May 12-16th 

Monday - Show your school spirit day - wear school colors, senior shirts 

Tuesday - Dress like the stars, movie character, music artist or celebrity 

Wednesday - Bring anything but a backpack day 

Thursday - Decades day - dress in style from different decades 

Friday- Stay afloat day - wear summer attire, floaties, Hawaiian shirts (No bathing suits) 

  

Yearbook Distribution - May 15th - Yearbooks will be distributed to students who have purchased 

one after school. There are still yearbooks for sale. 

  

End of Semester Finals for 9th-11th graders:  All students will take their finals on Wednesday, May 21st 

and Thursday, May 22nd. Wednesday, students will have periods 2,4,6.  Thursday, students will have 

periods 1,3,5. Students will not be allowed to have backpacks on Wednesday or Thursday. Dismissal each 

day will be at 12:10pm.  There is no lunch service on finals days.  

  

Student Device Collection:  

As we enter the last few days of the 2024-2025 school year, we need to collect the TUSD devices checked 

out to all students.  Students can turn in their computer and charge cords to room 230 on Thursday, May 

15th and Friday, May16th.  It is important to return the laptops so they can be refreshed over the summer 

and ready for the upcoming school year.  

  

Summer School:  If your student has failed one or more classes this school year, we strongly encourage 

them to enroll in Summer School. Log in to your ParentVue to enroll your student for summer 

school.  Summer School runs from May 28th-June 10th and June 11th - June 25th , 8am-2pm.  Students 

must attend in person for summer school. Summer school is for credit recovery only. 

  

Graduation:  May 22nd - Thursday morning at 8am we will have graduation rehearsal on campus for all 

seniors at ITHS who have met the requirements to graduate. All seniors participating in the 

commencement ceremony must attend rehearsal in order to participate in the evening 

ceremony.  Graduation is on Thursday, May 22nd at 7:00pm.  Our commencement ceremony will be held 

at Kino Sports Complex - North Soccer Stadium.  There isn't a limit to the number of guests each graduate 

may bring; however, seating is first come, first served.  You will not be able to reserve seats.  Gates will 

open at 6pm.  There will be a Clear Bag Policy that is strictly enforced for all attendees. No bags, no 

backpacks, no purses will be allowed in the graduation area.  All guests are encouraged to carpool as 



there is limited parking.  Please see the map below for parking areas.  If you plan to bring balloons or 

flowers for your graduate, please be considerate to those sitting around you and not block anyone's view 

of the ceremony. 

  

Thank you again for all your support during this school year. 

Have a great evening! 

  

Patricia Hurley  

Principal - Innovation Tech High School 

520-372-8705 

patricia.hurley@tusd1.org 

 

Learn Today, Lead Tomorrow! 


